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Friday Newsletter – 10th January 2025 
 
 

Year 5&6 Scientists 
This week, the pupils in Mr Rose’s class have been conducting a science experiment, investigating 
how different variables can affect the shape and size of a shadow. The children worked really 

hard and looked like they had great fun at the same time! 
 

American Dinner Day – Thursday 16 Jan 
On Thursday we will be having an American Dinner Day! On the 
menu will be ‘Build your own Burger’ where children can choose a 
range toppings for their burger such as cheese, bacon bits, onion 
rings, different sauces etc with fries and slaw, or Mac n Cheese. This 
will be followed by delicious American cookies or America’s favourite 
dessert - Ice cream! 
Every child who stays for a school dinner on Thursday will receive a 

free American keyring, so why not join in with the fun on Thursday! 

 
Fantastic Behaviour Awards  
The children who have impressed their teachers over the last week are: 
Miss Spencer – Albie   Mrs Stoves – Lily C   
Mrs Walker – Blanka    Mr Rose – Jacob H 

 
Mrs Walker’s Scientists 
In science this term the children in 

Year 1&2 are investigating which 

materials can change shape. The 

children were like proper scientists, 

testing and recording which materials 

could bend, stretch, twist or squash. 

Then these 2 boys then went to one of the independent tables in the classroom and used the 

words- squash, twist, bend and stretch when scoring different materials. Great work everyone!  

 
 
Superstars Certificates for outstanding work 
The following children have all worked their socks off in class and have 
been awarded a certificate for their great attitude to learning:  
Miss Spencer – Ben and Nala             Mrs Stoves – Haiden and Ruby S 
Mrs Walker – Lacey FW and Keziah  Mr Rose – Jayden and Nevaeh 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Attendance  
This week’s winners of the best attendance prize are the children in Miss Spencer’s 
class. Well done everyone!  

 
 
Mrs Stoves’ Dancers 
The children in Years 3&4 have been dancing in PE! They are 
thinking about combining a series of movements to music in 
order to create a volcano dance.  Next week they will think 
about adding in counts... 5, 6, 7, 8! 

 
 

Regular Readers The following children have read at home 7 times (or even more!) and 

we are so proud of them that we want to share their names with you!  
Mrs Stoves – Pooya, Lily B, Ruby S, Fahad 
Mr Rose – Amaan, Hollie, Isabella, James, Thaaranika, Marek 
Well done children – I am so proud of you for continuing to read every day. 
Fantastic work! 
 
 

Miss Spencer’s Hair Stylists 
The Reception classroom has been buzzing with excitement this week! 
Children have been taking it in turns to be either the customer or the 
hairdresser in our new, and very popular, ‘Castle View Hair Salon’.   

 

Best wishes 

 

C.  Bright 

 

 

 


